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The regularly scheduled_monthl::Y-meetingof.theStaff.Congresswas called to-order April .ll, 1991 at 1:00 p.m., 
Administrative Center, 722. 

SUNOPS1.8 OF ST :At'F CONG.1U:SS :M.t:t:TING.: 

PRESIDENTS REPORT: 

A. The Board of Regents called a special meeting on Tuesday, April9, 1991 for an update on the residential 
village status. The Board approved the Presidents recommendation to enter into a lease agreement with 
Pulliam Investment Company, Inc. 

B . President Boothe has mentioned his idea for a tentative combination of the Affmnative Action coordinator 
position to be tied in with a Cultural Diversity specialist position. This position if approved and 
implemented would report to the President's office. Input or comments should be directed to Sue Roth at 
572-6569. 

C . Margo Ferrante, Personnel Director discussed the classification review process. The consultant has 
presented data to the Personnel Department and they are currently reviewing the information with the Vice­
Presidents from each area. Further details on implementation and release of information will be 
forthcoming from personnel in written form to each staff member. 

STANDING COMMITTEES: 

Credentials and Elections: The call for nominations for 1991-92 Staff Congress representatives will be out at 
the end of April. Please take time to nominate individuals you think would make a good representative. 

UNIVERSITY WIDE COMMITTEES: 

Emergency Evacuation: The recent severe weather brought up discussion on the communication of 
emergency situations on campus. Tlte opinion expressed was that the current emergency response should be 
upgraded. Further discussions will ensue between the executive committee and Mr. Taulbee. 

Search Committee for Vice President of Administration: The candidate pool has been reduced to three 
finalists. Interviews will be scheduled for April and May. All staff are strongly encouraged to attend the open 
sessions of the interview process. Any input or questions may be directed to Sue Roth at 572-6569. 



C 0 N aR.,.tTUL,.\T'LO N 8 

!'' ': mcy Tt·imtJuc, Atts and Sciences, a Granddaughter, Rebecca Lynn. Born on February 10, weighing 
7 pounds II ounces. The proud parents, both Alumni students at NKU, are Marty and Annette Trimbur. 
Claire Lutz, Mailroom, a son, Travis, Born on March 21, weighing 8 pounds 9 ounces. 
Roseanne Rawe, Steely Lib.Fary, is a Great Aunt, Caleb Daniel was Born February 1, weighing 8 
pounds 11 ounces. The proud parents are Donna and Tim Schneider. 

****************************** 

Sincere sympathy is extended to: 

Mary Huening, Student Affairs, and family on the loss of her father, age 74, Raymond David Lewis, Snr. 
Wife, Catherine Scott-Lewis. 
George Hadesty, Printing Services, on the loss of his Grandmother, Berniece, on February 11th. His 
Grandmother resided in Everett, Pensylvania 
Bob Meyer, Bookstore, and family on the loss of his father, Robert Meyer Sr., age 66. 
Roseanne Rawe, Steely Library, on the loss of her baby daughter, Anastasia Mae. 
JoAnn Sims, Steely Library, and family on the loss of her mother, Myrtle Johnson. 
Janis Stegner, Nursing Department, and family on the loss of her mother, age 75. 
Bonnie Walter, Admissions, on the loss of her son, Jeff Voelker, age 21, on February 23rd. 
Addison Walker Reed, Late Chair of the Department of Music, passed away March 14. Sympathies to 
his relatives, and friends; He will be missed by many. A memorial scholarship concert in honor of Dr. Reed 
will be held April30, 1991 at 8:00p.m. in the Fine Arts Center, Main Stage. Cost is $5.00 and all monies 
will go toward the Fund. If you are unable to attend but wish to contribute send it directly to the NKU 
Foundation. Call 572-6399 for further information. 

****************************** 
at:T WELL W't8Ht:8 

There were some people out ill over the last few months. As the newsletter had not been done we were unable to 
wish those well. We do know they have since returned to work. We are happy to know they have recuperated 
and are doing well. 

****************************** 
THA.N1G you NOTES 

I wish to thank all my friends at NKU who made my 70th Birthday the happiest one ever and there's been plenty 
of them. It was a complete surprise ....... I apologize for those who were unaware of my daughter's plans, many 
of whom I consider dear friends. If I was aware of it you would all have been on my list!!!!!!! 

****************************** 

Pru Care Changes: Here are the most recent changes to our provider network: 
Providers Added to the PruCare Network 

Bare, Kathleen MD (OB Only) 
Fellner, Celeste DPM (Podiatrist) 
Goodman, Michael MD (Fam Prac) 
Haas, Paul .MD (GYN Only 
Holstein, Theresa MD (OB/GYN) 
Kolp, James DO (Fam Prac) 
Lin, Thomas MD (Ped) 

Cincinnati, OH 
Hamilton, OH 
Williamstown, KY 
Cincinnati, OH 
Ft. Thomas, KY 
Loveland, OH 
Milford,OH 

PEG GOODRICH 



Providers Continued 
Minnie, Nicholas DPM (Podiatrist) 
Mussio, Thomas MD (OB/GYN) 
O'Conner, Robert MD (OB/GYN) 
Saafeld, Esther MD (Fam Prac) 
Selnick, William MD (Fam Prac) 
Trent, Nancy MD (OB/GYN) 
Zeff, Lawrence, MD (Ortho) 

WELCOM-E TO NEW. H'LR.ES: 
(These include February and March) 

TEM.POR.::AR.y TO Pt:R.n::A.Nt:NT: 

t ::AR.t:Wt:LLS: 

Hamilton, OH 
Cincinnati, OH 
Fort Thomas, KY Also at Edgewood, KY 
Taylor Mill, KY 
Loveland, OH Also at Cincinnati, OH 
Ft. Thomas, KY 
Cincinnati, OH 

Joan Adams 
Anthony Ahlbrand 
David Arnold 
Theresa Brun 
Mary Conradi 
Darlene Dinges 
Twanna Hardebeck 
Terry Haynes-Toney 
Barry Hixon 
Ruth Griffith 
John Knipper 
Steven Larson 
Sandra Morgan 
Fred Otto 
James Parker 
Jeffrey Richardson 
Joy Sowder 
Holly Terry 
DavidTukey 
Kay Wright 

Ken Covey 
Dianna Ohmer 

Sr. Accounts Record Clerk 
Physi~~ Plant 
WNKE-FM Radio 
Physical Plant 
Physical Plant 
Math/Computer Science 
Physical Plant 
Community Education 
Physical Plant 
Biological Science 
University Development 
Public Safety 
Research, Grants and Contracts 
Public Safety 
Printing Services 
Physical Plant 
Purchasing 
Telecommunications 
Arts and Sciences 
Administrative Computing 

Physical Plant 
Physical Plant 

Chester Arthur Budget 
Gary Bradford Physical Plant 
Theresa Brun Physical Plant 
Robin Byerly Math 
Barbara Cook Physical Plant 
Tom Cook Physical Plant 
Donna Hall Research, Grants and Contracts 
Tracy Harmon Telecommunications 
Cheryl Long Physical Plant 
Jack Menninger Public Safety 
Chuck Mile • Media Services 
Jeffrey Morehead Administrative Computing 
Dianna Ohmer Physical Plant 
Flora Sullivan Purchasing 
James Toner Public Safety 
Ann Wethington Community Education 
Mary Williamson Printing Service 
Mary Yurko Com. Ed. and Service 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 
FROM THE EDITOR: A Note of Apology - for being unable to get the Newsletter out the last two 
months. As I stated at the Staff Congress meeting, I was admitted to the hospital and recuperating after. Peg 
Goodrich was going to be editor during my absence but she also took ill and was unable to do it She passed it 
on, and all down the line everyone became ill. Doesn't say much for the newsletter does it? No one will want to 
do it next year!!!!! Seriously though, I have tried not to miss anything. Please -- call me if I have left anything 
out that you requested, if possible I will include it next month. 
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